
 

 

The Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
Arnot Hill House, Arnot Hill Park, Arnold, Nottingham  NG5 6LU 

T  0115 844 5998   F  0115 844 5081 
E  nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk   W  www.nottinghamshire.pcc.police.uk 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  1832/20 
 
3 April 2020 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 9 March 2020. 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
1. Name of SIRO / Senior Information Risk Owner, (or person who will be SIRO if current 
SIRO is planning to leave).  Kevin Dennis 
 
2. Contact email for SIRO.  Kevin.Dennis@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
3. Name of Data Protection Officer.  Same as Nottinghamshire Police 
 
4. Contact email for DPO.  Same as Nottinghamshire Police 
 
5. Do you have Information Asset Owners appointed?  No 
 
6. Who would be responsible for organising training IAO's (If appointed) N/A 
 
7. Contact email for person named in Q6. N/A 
 
8. Do you have, have you considered, or do you align yourself towards the ISO 27001 
standard?  Same as Nottinghamshire Police 
 
9. Who would be responsible for ISO 27001 consideration/implementation/maintenance (if 
applicable)?  Same as Nottinghamshire Police 
 
10. A contact email for person in the answer to Q9. Same as Nottinghamshire Police 
 

continued……………. 



  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


